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PLAYNAIA

Your college sports experience starts here.

Welcome to the NAIA Eligibility Center! N

Each year, NAIA colleges and universities award $450 million to 60,000 student-athletes. With
that aid comes a great education, a personal touch, and a shot at one of 23 NAIA national
championships.

Make sure your students have a chance to play in the NAIA.

This September, the NAIA Eligibility Center — www.PlayNAIA.org — will start registering high
school students for NAIA eligibility. To play NAIA sports in 2011-12, every student must be
registered with the NAIA Eligibility Center.

It's a simple process for students:
« register at PlayNAIA.org
e use 9876 to send SAT/ACT test scores
» send a final transcript direct from high school to the Eligibility Center.

And that's where you come in. Be sure you're ready when your students are; connect with the
NAIA Eligibility Center now. It takes less than five minutes, just go online and confirm your
connection.

By naming your school’s primary contact with the NAIA Eligibility Center, your NAIA college-
bound students are ensured of smooth sailing for transcripts and quick answers to questions.

Here’s how to confirm your connection:

1) Figure out the person at your school (maybe a college guidance counselor) who will be the
primary contact with the NAIA Eligibility Center.

2) Set-up your high school's connection to the NAIA Eligibility Center by creating a very brief
school profile.

It’s that simple!

Requirements for high school students interested in playing in the NAIA have not changed. The
only difference is that eligibility is first determined now through the NAIA Eligibility Center.

HELPFUL LINKS:
PlayNAIA.org | Create your high school profile | Eligibility Center FAQs | About the NAIA

Let us communicate with you in the coming months to make sure your high school senior athletes
have a chance to PlayNAIA.

Questions? Please contact Ruth Stein, director of eligibility services: ecinfo@naia.org.

Thank you.





